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Mail in voting is secure, cannot be tampered with from outside computer technology. 

It allows people, including senior citizens and those with disabilities the ability to vote. 

It keeps forces from beyond our country from possibly tampering with our votes as 

well. Mail in voting is our right as citizens and in Oregon we have NEVER had a 

problem or issue with mail in voting. This should not even be in question. Do the right 

thing and do not change how we, as Oregonians, vote!!!!  


